
 

 

INTERRA CREDIT UNION ANNOUNCES BRANCH MANAGER PROMOTIONS 

February 12, 2021 – Haley Nickell has been named Branch Manager for Interra’s 

LaGrange office, Liz Borntrager, Regional Branch Manager, announced recently. She 

will manage and guide the team at Interra’s newest office in LaGrange opening this 

spring.  

Nickell has been a part of the Interra team since 2010. She started her career in 

retail and has continually advanced positions within the department. Previously, she 

held the position of branch manager at the Topeka office. Nickell looks forward to 

taking on the new challenge of branch manager at Interra’s newest location. “Our 

members are our top priority at Interra,” stated Nickell. “When we can make a 

difference in assisting our members with their needs, that is when we truly are happiest,” 

added Nickell.  

Nickell is involved with the LaGrange County Chamber of Commerce and looks forward to continually growing in the 

chamber.  

Originally from Sturgis, Michigan, Nickell is a Sturgis High School graduate. She went on to attend and graduate from 

St. Mary’s College in Notre Dame, Indiana. She currently resides in Sturgis, Michigan.   

In addition, Borntrager also announced the promotion of Heather Bollinger as Branch 

Manager for Interra’s Topeka office. “At Interra, we strive to provide our members with 

the best customer service experience,” said Bollinger. “It is my passion to help others and I 

look forward to leading the team and building connections in the Topeka community,” she 

added.  

Bollinger has been a part of the Interra team since 2016. Previously, she held the position 

of Senior Advisor at the Ligonier office.  

Originally from Shipshewana, Indiana, Bollinger is a proud LaGrange County native. She    

currently resides in Kendallville, Indiana, with her husband and two children.  

 

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.4 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving nearly 

85,000 members. Interra currently operates 15 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble counties 

in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. A sixteenth office is set to open in LaGrange, 

Indiana this spring.  
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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